
Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 
reminders for the upcoming week.  
 
All students should now have received their new laptops. If your child has not yet received a 
laptop, please call the office and make an appointment. 
 
Next Friday is the last day of the 3rd quarter. Make sure to check on your child’s progress and if 
you have questions or concerns, reach out to their teacher as soon as possible. 
 
Registration for rising 7th, 8th and 9th graders and parents is now closed. Grade level 
counselors will be reaching out to students who missed the registration window to assist them 
with registration. 
 
Don’t forget that the week after next is spring break. There will be no school for students, 
remote or in-person, from Monday, March 29th through Monday, April 5th. School will resume 
on Tuesday, April 6th. 
 
Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS! 
 
Go Tigers!!! 
 
 
  
 


